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24/08/2021  16:46:322021/3979/T COMMNT Gill Budd I strongly object to the proposed removal of these trees. They can be pollarded if necessary but they should 

not be removed. Camden's air health depends on the tree cover in the areqa and these are next to two busy 

roads generating pollution. At a time of climate crisis all Camden trees should be preserved.

 7Total:

Page 12 of 12


